
 
 
FAMILY PHOTO SHOOT 
  

  

  

 
Thursday 8th November 2018 

 
Pret-a-Portrait will be visiting the school on the 8th November to 

take the students individual and in school sibling pictures. Their   

studios will be available after school for you to book a 5 minute 

family shoot.  

Pret-a-Portrait charge no sitting fee and no pressure to buy at any 

time. Instead you can view and order online at your leisure. 

 

To book your shoot please sign up in reception 


